Bruce Wilson

I oppose this proposed change. The very idea that the government could force me to purchase a
specific type of vehicle is repugnant and decidedly un-American. The Department of Ecology is not
an elected body and so this decision will ultimately be a decision of the people, We have neither the
infrastructure nor the mechanisms needed for electric vehicles.



